
TOWNSHIP OF AVON 
Notice of Planning Commission Meeting 

Cancellation 
 
 
The Avon Township Planning Commission 
meeting scheduled for Wednesday, 
December 26, 2018 has been cancelled due 
to a lack of business.  The next meeting of 
the Planning Commission will be 
Wednesday, January 30, 2019 at 7:00 PM.  
 
Stephen G. Saupe, Clerk 
Avon Township 
clerk@avontownship.org 
 
Dated: December 12, 20186 


